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New Mexico Gas Company’s Infrastructure Expansion Program 

New Mexico Gas Company (NMGC), and its owner Emera Inc., has created and funded 

an Infrastructure Expansion Program to promote economic development within the state of New 

Mexico.  The Program provides for up to $10 million in matching funds to existing communities, 

or parts of communities in New Mexico, that are currently not served or underserved by natural 

gas, to help offset some of the costs of extending NMGC’s natural gas infrastructure to these 

communities.   

The details of the Program are set forth in the two attached documents:  The “Infrastructure 

Expansion Program Guiding Principles” and “Infrastructure Expansion Program Application 

Process and Guidelines”.   

Please review these documents to determine if you are eligible to participate in this 

Program, and to learn how the Program is intended to operate.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to call Mary Homan (505-697-3833), Rebecca 

Carter (505-697-3832), Steven Cordova (505-697-3559), Diana Jaramillo (505-697-3459) or 

Lloyd Hatch (505-659-9791).   

 


